
 

   

 

INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 
 

Bulletin #: I2018 – 034 

Date:  July 26, 2018 

To:  Ontario Soccer and District Membership, ORA  

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Ron Smale, President of the Board of Directors   

Subject:  Clarification on AMF Futsal sanctioning  
 
Ontario Soccer has recently received questions regarding the sanctioning status of AMF Futsal.  
 
Ontario Soccer wishes to clarify that AMF Futsal is not a sanctioned organization in Ontario, Canada 
or FIFA.  
 
Athletes, coaches or match officials are encouraged to not engage or participate in AMF Futsal 
events. In doing so, anyone found to be participating in unsanctioned events, could jeopardize their 
ability to participate in sanctioned events.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Lyn Wallington.    
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